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Freedom of Information Act 2000 disclosure log entry 

Reference 
18-19421 

Date sent 
28/03/2019 

Subject 
The Trust’s Proposed Relocation Details 

Details of enquiry 
I would be most grateful if you could send me details of the Trust's intended move from the above site and any 

details of proposed  redevelopment of the site. 

Response Sent 
 

The Trust has not yet taken a decision on the long term plan for the site at 120 Belsize Lane, 

but it is actively working on its business case process together with its partners across North 

Central London STP and the wider London Estates Plan. 

 

At this time an affordable option has yet to be found that supports either redevelopment of the 

site or refurbishment. In addition the relative value to our services has yet to be fully 

articulated. 

 

It would be detrimental to the Trust commercial position to state more at this time, but the 

Trust will undertake all consultation as duly required in the near future. 
 

 


